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Everyone agrees

where garbage

Agreeing on where garbage should go

is much more difficult.

The Greater Toronto Area needs three new landfill sites. And soon,
a long list of possible locations will be announced by the Interim
Waste Authority (IWA). -

The IWA is looking for one site in each of the Regional
Municipalities of Peel, Durham, and the combined areas of Metropolitan
Toronto and the Regional Municipality of York.

Over the past few months, the IWA has worked with the public to
determine the criteria that will be used to select the long list of candidate
sites. However, while this list is an important step, it is not the final
one. In about three months time, the list will be shortened to a few
potential sites and next year, one preferred site in each area will be

selected.
Many more difficult decisions need to be made to shorten the long

list and make the final selection. The public has an important role In

helping to make those hard choices.
Your input is important to the site selection process. For more
information on how you can get involved, call the Public Information

Office in your area.

Interim Waste Authority Limited

Office provisoire de s€lection de lieux
d'élimination des déchets Ltée.

The toll free numbers are:

PeeI:.1-800-361-5448 Metro/York: 1-800-463-8484 Durham: 1-800-661-9294

Put something into the landfill site search process.

TED BROWN /Halton Hills Weekend

Crystar

Gilian Dibbits of Grade 7 was one of many Georgetown District Christian
School students who displayed their science fair exhibits at the school’s open
house recently. Her display illustrated the ways crystals grow.

'THE SHADED GATE >
You Are Cordially Invited to meet

LAURA BERRY

£Pu: tu res er
Presents

' 124 Main St. S., (;eorgetown
Sunday, May 31, 1992 -
1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

- An excellent selection of Laura's artwork
will be available including her new release

The Shaded Gate

Public Information Session

The Region of Halton and the Halton Region Conservation
Authority are conducting a public information session about
Gypsy Moths. The Gypsy Moth caterpillar feeds on the
foliage of most trees and can be a serious pest to deciduous
species. In Halton, Gypsy Moth infestations have occurred
mainly in wood lots south of Highway 5.

The Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources has cancelled the
1992 Gypsy Moth Aerial Spraying Program. The purpose of
this information centre is to provide land owners in.Halton
with information on individual control methods for Gypsy
Moth infestations. A presentation will begin at 7:15 p.m. and
staff will be in attendance to answer questions.

When: Thursday, June 4, 1992

Where: Halton Regional Centre

Auditorium, North Entrance
1151 Bronte Road, Oakville
(Bronte Road/Hwy 25 north of Q.E. W)

Time: 7:00 p.m.to 9:00 p:m.

For further information please
contact Ms. Kathy Kielt at 825-6161.
Local Inquiries from:

Acton - 853-0501,

(Georgetown - 878-8113,




